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NOVA SCOTIA  
UTILITY AND REVIEW BOARD 

 
NOTICE OF PAPER HEARING 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Riverport Electric Light Commission (RELC) applied to the Nova Scotia Utility and Review Board 
on November 6, 2024, for approval to begin recovering deferred revenue from the phasing in of a 
rate increase the Board approved in RELC’s last general rate application (M10810). RELC seeks 
Board approval to recover its deferred revenue from its Domestic and Small General Service rate 
class customers over a 25-month period, beginning December 1, 2024. 

 
Full details of the application and any timetable applying to this matter can be found on the Board’s 
website http://nsuarb.novascotia.ca by clicking on “Matters & Evidence”, and in the “Go Directly to 
Matter” search box, enter Matter No. M11964, or at the Offices of the Board, Summit Place, 1601 
Lower Water Street, 3rd Floor, Halifax, NS. 
 
The Board intends to consider this matter in a paper hearing process. 
 
This is a public process, and you may participate as follows: 
 
You may make written comments by sending a letter to the Clerk of the Board at P.O. Box 1692, 
Unit “M”, Halifax, NS B3J 3S3, or by email at: board@novascotia.ca, or by fax at (902) 424-3919 by 
Friday, November 29, 2024. 
 
You may request formal standing as an Intervenor, subject to Board approval.  This will allow you 
to present written submissions.  Your request must be received by the Board by Friday, November 
29, 2024, and a copy of your written submission by Friday, December 20, 2024. 
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